
Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class Newsletter 

           “Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 
 

Our Nursery Values are: Friendship , Happiness , Kindness  and Love  
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         18th September 2020 

 

 

 

In line with national and local guidelines we are having to now make changes to our 
morning session due to the increase in pupil numbers. 
 
We would like to outline these changes to our parents to keep you informed: 

 

 Children will now be split into 2 groups, we have used the existing key worker 
groups to do this 

 There will be a minimum of 2 adults per group at all times 

 The session will have 2 stations – indoor and outdoor, the groups will swap over half 
way through the morning to allow all children to have both experiences 

 Staff will remain with the same group for 1 week and then move to another group to 
allow them to continue building positive relationships with all children 

 A contingency plan will be in place in the event of severe weather for the outdoor 
station 

 
As a staff team we are confident with the plans we have put in place and will be continually 

reviewing these to ensure positive experiences for our children. 
 
We would appreciate your help in ensuring your child comes prepared for outdoor play in all 

weathers every day.  
For example, warm jacket, a spare change of clothes, a change of footwear, a pair of gloves, 
hat, waterproofs and sun cream. 
 
If you have any questions about the changes please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of 

the staff team. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Update on changes to the morning session 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


